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Dear redacted s9(2)(a)

Official Information Act (OIA) Request 

Thank you for your request of 24 September 2018, under the Official Information Act 1982 ('the 
Act'), for the following information: 

List of Private Training Establishment (PTEs) that have: 

1. Closed; or
2. Have had their consent to deliver withdrawn for international students that have been enrolled in a level 5, 6

or 7 business management programs, in the past 10 years.

Please find attached two tables prepared by NZQA in response to your request. 

NZQA has interpreted point one of your request as related to PTEs that were able to enrol 
international students who had their registration cancelled by NZQA. 

NZQA has interpreted point two of your request as related to PTEs that were able to enrol 
international students and had their accreditation to deliver level 5, 6, and/or 7 business 
management programmes withdrawn by NZQA. 

NZQA's record of statutory actions starts from 1 July 2012. Statutory actions include withdrawal of 
accreditation and cancellation of registration. 

As such, NZQA's response incorporates data from I July 2012 up until 24 September 2018, the 
date of you request under the Act. 

As part of the commitment to open and transparent government, NZQA is proactively releasing 

responses to Official Information Act requests which are of public interest. NZQA will be publishing 

its response to your request on its website in December 2018. Your name and contact details will 

be removed before publication. 

If you require further assistance or believe we have misinterpreted your request, please contact 
 redacted s9(2)(a)in the Office of the Chief Executive, email redacted s9(2)(a)@nzqa.govt.nz or 
telephone (04) redacted s9(2)(a). 

If you are dissatisfied with our response, you have the right, under section 28(3) of the Act, to lodge 
a complaint with the Office of the Ombudsmen, PO Box 10152, Wellington. 

�k 
Karen Poutasi (Dr) 
Chief Executive 
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